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I refer to your letter dated 12 September last concerning the promotion of eco-friendly bus shelters.

This design feature of the bus shelters in Utrecht, has come to our attention through a number of
sources and avenues and we would certainly consider this idea as part of the improvements we are

making to the public realm under the BusConnects programme.

However, we note that the design and specification for the shelters that we are currently rolling out
under our contract, with our bus shelter contractor, does not include for a design provision similar to
Utrecht model. This would require a new tendering process, with a higher shelter specification and
increased maintenance requirements. In the meantime we will monitor the on-going success of the
Utrecht model and research the technical requirements to deliver this type of model.

Yours sincerely

nne Graham
Chief Executive
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